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EAST KENSINGTON OUTDOOR LEARNING
2795 – 184th Street, Surrey, BC V3Z 9V2
Phone:  (604) 541-1257  Fax:  (604) 531-4180

www.surreyschools.ca/schools/eastkensington
                    Principal:  Mr. C. Baldry
Acting Vice Principal:  Ms. Alison Leslie

March 30, 2020
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I hope that this letter finds you in good health, both physical and mental. I wanted to send this letter out to let you know that I understand the challenges and stress that many of you are facing right now, and know, that your child’s learning should not be one of these stresses. The EK team is conferencing tomorrow morning to discuss ways we can support each other as well as the families and students through this time. Your child’s teacher will be reaching out to you directly later this week in regards to their individual classes and how best to deliver support and resources to the students. 
The district is taking extreme precautionary measures to level the curve and spread of the Covid-19 virus. This means that all of our teachers and staff will be working from home in order to keep everyone healthy and safe and that there will be no access to the school during this time. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this please do not hesitate to contact me directly at leslie_a@surreyschools.ca and I will do my best to address your needs. 

Thank you for your support, patience and understanding as we navigate this unique style of teaching and learning over the next few months. If you have a class related question please contact your child’s teacher. Any other concerns or questions please contact myself or Chris Baldry at baldry_c@surreyschools.ca
Sincerely, 

Ms. Alison Leslie

